
I	have	sent	this	Alert	to	those	on	the	TWRA	or	NhW	distribution	lists.	The	main	purpose	is	to	remind	you	that	if	you	
wish	to	vote	in	person	tomorrow	in	the	local	elections	you	will	need	to	take	photo	ID	with	you.	In	addition	there	are	
some	updates	to	the	list	of	road	closures	and	upcoming	events	including	a	number	of	new	local	Creative	Arts	
competitions	featuring	photography,	painting	and	short	stories	with	closing	entry	dates	in	the	middle	of	June	(see	link	
to	a	poster	by	my	signature	at	the	end	of	this	bulletin..


Election	Notice


Please	be	aware	that	photo	ID	will	be	required	to	vote	in	the	May	Council	Elections	e.g.	Passport,	driving	licence,	
bus	pass.	For	further	information	go	here:


https://www.reigate-banstead.gov.uk/news/article/395/you_need_photo_id_to_vote_at_elections_in_may


New	TWRA	Web	Site


The	new	TWRA	website	at	twra.org.uk	has	been	launched.	With	a	much	wider	range	of	information	for	residents,	we	
hope	it	will	be	a	favourite	in	your	browser's	bookmarks.	The	current	website	has	been	retired	but	the	old	address	
(tadworthwaltonra.co.uk)	will	still	work	for	a	while	-	it	will	simply	redirect	automatically	to	the	new	address.


Tadworth	&	Walton	Tribune


The	May	edition	of	The	Tribune	magazine	is	now	with	our	deliverers.	If	you	have	not	received	one	within	the	next	2	
weeks,	please	let	us	know	by	using	the	Contact	form	on	the	website	at	twra.org.uk


Please	note	the	TWRA	AGM	will	take	place	on	May	17th	with	doors	open	at	7pm	for	a	7.30pm	start	in	St	John’s	Hall.


Road	Closure	&	Disruption	Reports


Please	note	that	the	One.Network	web	site	which	used	to	allow	residents	of	Surrey	to	view	planned	future	roadworks	
will	be	only	allowing	that	data	to	be	accessible	to	commercial	licence	holders	although	it	can	still	be	used	to	see	
roadworks	over	next	two	weeks.


https://www.surreycc.gov.uk/roads-and-transport/roadworks-and-maintenance/roadworks#planned	


Ashurst	Road	will	be	subject	to	night	road	closures	from	May	15th	for	8	nights	see	link	to	poster	by	my	signature	
below.


Long	term	roadworks	have	started	to	improve	the	safety	of	the	intersection	of	Headley	Common	Road	with	Pebble	Hill	
Road.	You	can	find	a	link	to	a	leaflet	explaining	these	works	at	the	end	of	this	bulletin.


There	are	planned	works	taking	place	in	Walton-on-the	Hill	from	early	May	to	Monday	3rd	July,	meaning	the	area	will	
likely	be	busier	than	usual	and	parking	may	be	difficult.	The	works	may	continue	past	3rd	July	if	there	are	significant	
delays.


Upcoming	Events


4th	May	Between	5.30pm	and	7.30pm	Drop	In	event	for	residents	at	the	Walton	Heath	Golf	Club	House	to	hear	
about	AIG	Women's	Open	Championship	- 
The	organisers	invite	you	to	drop-in	to	see	their	plans	and	ask	any	questions,	click	here	for	more	information.


The	Good	Shepherd	Coffee	Shop	operates	every	Saturday	from	10.30am	to	12	noon	but	not	on	Coronation	Day	
Saturday	May	6th.


Sunday	May	7th	Coronation	Parish	Lunch	Good	Shepherd	Hall	-	note	you	must	pre-book	on	the	list	in	the	Church.


Monday	May	8th	TWRA	Coronation	Volunteer	Litter	Pick	start	from	Jubilee	Woodland	from	10.30am	(other	start	
times	might	be	available).
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Monday	May	8th	KVCA	Volunteers’	Event,	2pm	to	5pm,	at	Kingswood	Village	Hall,	Waterhouse	Lane,	Kingswood	
KT20	6EB,	a	part	of	the	national	Coronation	Weekend	Big	Help	Out	Campaign.	No	charge.	Tea,	coffee	and	cakes.	
Potential	volunteers	welcome.


Friday	12	May	Friends	of	St	Peter’s	presents	the	Royal	Males	Barber	Shop	Quartet	and	Friends	Update	–	7.30pm,	St	
Peter’s	Church,	Walton	on	the	Hill.


Fri	12	May	-	Sun	14	May	Tadworth	Art	Group	Summer	Exhibition	at	Peter	Aubertin	Hall,	Elmore	Road,	Chipstead,	
CR5	3SE.	Entry	is	free.	Opening	times:	Fri	-	6.30-10pm.	Sat/Sun	-	10am-5pm.


Saturday	May	13th	Walton	Village	Kitchen	re-opens	for	light	lunches	in	Riddell	Hall	and	thereafter	every	2nd	Saturday	
in	each	month.


Saturday	May	13th	and	Friday	May	19th	TWOAT	“John	Allinson	Memorial	Sponsored	Walks”	visit	www.TWOAT.org	for	
details


Saturday	May	13th	3pm	Organ	Recital	by	Hannes	von	Bargen	in	Good	Shepherd	followed	by	Afternoon	Tea	Tkts	£10	
in	aid	of	The	Children's	Society


Wednesday	17th	May	TWRA	AGM	doors	open	7pm	for	7.30pm	start	in	St	John’s	Hall


Saturday	May	20th	Walton	May	Pageant	&	Fayre


Saturday	May	20th	Family	COGS	Gameshow	Night	from	7pm	must	book	tkts	in	advance	362610	£5	adult	U12	£3	
family	£15	


1st	-	3rd	June,	Blithe	Spirit	by	KADDS	8pm	in	Kingswood	Village	Hall	tkts	£12	at	www.ticketsource.co.uk/KADDS


Sunday	4	June	Parish	Lunch	Good	Shepherd	Hall	-	note	you	must	pre-book	on	the	list	in	the	Church.


Sunday/Monday	11th	12th	June	closing	dates	for	entries	in	various	Creative	Arts	Competitions	(see	link	to	poster	
below)


Saturday	24th	June	KWT	Horticultural	show	in	Good	Shepherd	Hall


Sunday	25th	June	Open	Garden	for	TWOAT	adm	£5	from	2	-	4pm	at	Shieling,	The	Warren,	Kingswood,	KT20	6PQ.	
Teas	and	musical	interlude


For	details	of	the	many	Group	Activities	and	Events	organised	by	Banstead	u3a	visit	here	https://u3asites.org.uk/
banstead/home


Please	let	me	know	if	you	have	an	event	taking	place	in	the	next	2	months.


Keep	well


Mike	Fox


For	Community	Support	&	Neighbourhood	Watch


01737	350452
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